WARNING
TOWN OF STRATTON
SPECIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT MEETING
October 6, 2020

The legal voters of the Town of Stratton, Vermont are hereby notified and warned to meet at the Stratton
Town Hall in said Town on Tuesday, October 6, 2020 at 6:00pm to consider and act upon the following
articles:

ARTICLE 1: To see if the Town will increase the number of School Directors, elected by the Stratton
School District, from the number of three to the number of five. If so voted, the term period for the two
additional School Directors shall be one-year terms, the first of which shall expire at the Annual School
District Meeting of 2022.

ARTICLE 2: If Article 1 passed, then the District shall elect two School District Directors, as follows:
School District Director One one-year term
School District Director One one-year term

ARTICLE 3: To see if the Town will authorize the School Directors to revise the designation and
purpose of the Reserve Fund created at the School District Meeting of March 3, 2020.

ARTICLE 4: To transact any other business that may legally come before this meeting.
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